
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Tim Malchow, EMS Chief 
 
SUBJECT:   Accept Retirement of Full-Time Paramedic 
 
DATE: December 19, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Paramedic Brenda Voshalike has 45 years of service to the City of Cannon Falls.  She 
started out as a dispatcher for the City and volunteered with the ambulance service.  
Brenda saw a need for the City and became one of the first paramedics for the service.   
 
Brenda gave noticed that she will be retiring from her full-time employment effective 
December 31, 2023. 

 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Request a motion to accept Brenda Voshalike retirement from her full-time employment. 
 
 


